駐美國台北經濟文化代表處

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States

4201 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20016 Tel: (202) 895-1800

May 13, 2014

Mr. Joseph R. Donovan Jr Managing Director American Institute in Taiwan Suite 1700 North Moore Street Arlington, VA 22209

Dear Mr. Donovan;

On behalf of the Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States (TECRO), I present my compliments to the American Institute in Taiwan (AIT) and acknowledge receipt of your letter of May 12, 2014, which informed TECRO that AIT and the authorities it represents have completed all applicable requirements for entry into force of the Agreement for Cooperation Between the Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States and the American Institute in Taiwan Concerning Peaceful Uses of Nuclear Energy, done at Washington December 20, 2013 ("the TECRO-AIT Agreement").

Upon instructions, I have the honor to inform you that TECRO and the authorities it represents have completed all applicable requirements for the entry into force of the TECRO-AIT Agreement. Accordingly, pursuant to paragraph 1 of Article 15 of the TECRO-AIT Agreement, the TECRO-AIT Agreement shall enter into force on June 22, 2014, the date of expiration of the Agreement for Cooperation between the Government of the United States of America and the Government of the Republic of China Concerning the Civil Uses of Atomic Energy, signed on April 4, 1972, as amended and extended.

Sincerely yours,

Lyushun Shen, Ph.D.

Representative